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CAPR INSPECTION 2012

The Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine recently passed the 14"
CAP Inspection conducted on April 9 & 10 2012.

The CAP program in the USA was established on 1976 and our lab has joined
the accreditation since 1986.

Our Stem Cell lab was inspected for the first time and received high evaluation
by the inspector and was praised for the excellent documentation, policies and
procedures. The Immunology section which includes HLA, Flowcy and
Serology also received zero deficiency.

The Toxicology section was inspected by Dr. Leo Bekeris on the 2" day. His
conclusion was that there was no deficiency and no recommendation. The
Electron Microscopy Unit has also no deficiency and ho recommendation and
was highly appreciated that our EM lab was found best in the world.

Over-all result of the Inspection was zero deficiency.

Congratulations to all who have dedicated their time and knowledge in passing
the CAP Inspection with high remarks.
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